NOTICE OF BOARD OF EDUCATION VACANCY

December 15, 2022
Washington Island School District

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, of a vacant seat on the Board of Education due to a
recent resignation. This vacancy was effective on December 15, 2022 and will
be filled by appointment of the Board of Education, following the guidelines in
Board Policy #142.5, at the next school board meeting on Monday, January 23,
2022. A copy of the policy can be obtained from the district office or on the
school district website.

Any qualified elector of the District who is interested in filling this vacancy shall
submit a letter of application and a short resume to the Board by the date
specified in this vacancy notice. The term of office is one (1) year ending in April
2024,

Please submit all materials to the Washington Island School Board, 888 Main
Road, Washington Island, Wl 54246 on or before noon on Friday, January 20,
2023. If one or no applications are received by the deadline, the deadline may
be extended by a majority vote of the Board of Education.

Done in Washington Island,
OnD pber 15, 2022
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Sara Sorensen - Clerk




